
July 27, 1994 
56 Wythe Parish St.  

Centerville, Ohio 45459 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 - Old Receiver Rd .  

Fredrick, Maryland 21702 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

It was a pleasure meeting with you on July 21 during my visit to the Winchester/Fred-
rick area. 

I have been interested in the JFK assassination since I read "Whitewash 	after it first 
came out. Needless to say, it was an honor to meet the person who has done so much 
work in the field, and who is cited by almost everyone writing on the subject. 

Thanks again for your kindness and courtesy, and I hope to have the opportunity of 
seeing you again someday. 

Your very truly, 

William F. Rando ph 

lib is a polygraph expert with ideas about the Ruby polygraph 


